
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
TOWN OF HOULTON
The Town of Houlton is seeking qualified vendors to submit proposals for the purchase, installation, and data migration of 17 desktop computers and 5 laptop computers. The selected vendor will be responsible for furnishing all labor, equipment, and materials necessary to complete the installation and ensure seamless transfer of existing data to the new systems.
Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked "Computers." Submissions are due no later than September 17, 2025, at 10:00 AM and should be delivered to:
Town of Houlton, 21 Water Street, Houlton, ME 04730.  Please contact Cameron Clark, Town Manager at 207-532-7111 with any questions.  The bid proposal specifications can be found on the website at houlton-maine.com.

The Town reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals.

